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Dear Families 

 It was wonderful to see so many people supporting our Summer Fair yesterday.  We 

are always so grateful and appreciative of the support you give these events.  A great atmosphere 

– and the weather wasn’t too bad either after a wet start to the day!  We will let you know soon 

how much money was raised.  All of this goes towards improving the school experience further for 

all our children, and will make a huge difference again to what we can offer.  Remember, this 

afternoon sees our second ever FOMHS Colour Run, and we can’t wait to enjoy this too. 

What a year it's been again, brimming with learning, personal growth, and significant 

developmental steps for every child. Being a part of so many young lives here at MHA is a true 

privilege.  To our Year Six students, as you prepare to leave MHA on Wednesday, we extend our 

heartfelt wishes for great success in your new schools. It's no surprise that secondary schools are 

always delighted to welcome students from MHA. From the moment you first joined us, Year Six, 

you've been an outstanding group, and we'll be ringing out your final steps on Wednesday 

afternoon. 

Finally, to all other students moving to new schools, we wish you all the very best and thank 

you for the wonderful contributions you've made during your time with us. 

Our new school year starts for all children on Thursday 4th September.  Breakfast Club will be 

open as usual, and gates open for everyone between 8:30 am and 8:45 am. This year, let’s get to 

that super 100% attendance on the first day. 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Whole School Celebration Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news 

from each class with everyone and celebrate all the hard work together.  All of our children make 

us very proud each week, and to gain this additional recognition is very special. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Sophia Perran 

Godrevy Chloe Emily Hi 

Longships Autumn Willow 

Pendeen Erin Eli T 

Carne Betsy Beau 

Lamorna Thea Mimi 

Allen Hector Alex 

Kenwyn Phoebe Maisie 

Truro Rosalie Sam 

 

My Personal Best Life Skills for next week are… 

…we are reviewing all the skills that we have learned about and used this year. 

 

We explore these life skills and link them to our ASPIRE values, encouraging their 

use in all our activities.  You can read more about this here - My Personal Best - 

Youth Sport Trust and here - Mount Hawke Academy - Ethos, Aims & Values 

mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.mounthawke.org/
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/my-personal-best
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/my-personal-best
https://www.mounthawke.org/web/ethos_aims__values/660162
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Recommended Read 

The final book suggestion of this school year is from Iris in Godrevy Class…Iris would 

like to recommend the book ‘Little Acorns.’ Iris really enjoyed sharing her story with 

the class this week, and talking about the various stages of the lifecycle of an 

acorn.  

Science Challenge 

The MHA Science Challenge will return in September. 
 

Summer Reading Challenge 

The Summer Reading Challenge for 2025 is live.  St Agnes Library, and all other 

libraries, are taking part so sign up, get reading and collect those rewards!  Let’s 

get everyone reading (at least) six library books over the summer!  Good luck 

everyone.  Find out more here - Summer Reading Challenge 

 

Sports News 

It’s been a super year of sport, with so many children representing the school in so many different 

sports.  Indeed, a group of footballers have headed off to TLA today to take part in matches.  

Good luck!  A huge thank you goes to Mr Brandreth for organising such a wide range of sporting 

events and to our children for being such a pleasure to take out, showing fair play and 

determination too. 

 

Reports and Class Arrangements 

Your child brought their report home on Monday.  Once you have read the report, please 

acknowledge that you have by completing our online form…Report Feedback. Thank you to 

everyone who has completed this already.  The children spent time in their new classes yesterday 

too, and were all very excited to find out more about their new learning topics for next year. 

 

Uniform 

For September, please remember that we have a uniform policy and really appreciate your 

support in helping the children come to school smartly dressed and in our uniform.  Here are some 

reminders for September… 

Our academy colour is royal blue and our uniform consists of: 

• White or blue polo shirt 

• Royal blue sweatshirt or royal blue cardigan (school logo optional) 

• Grey / black school skirt / pinafore dress / school trousers / school shorts (not jeans, leggings, etc) 

• Plain tights or socks - grey / black / white  

• Flat, black school shoes - not brightly coloured trainers / baseball boots 

• Summer options: Blue and white gingham or striped summer dress or playsuit, plain strapped 

sandals (no flip-flops or open toes) 

PE Kit 

• White or royal blue t-shirt (school logo optional) 

• Black shorts (5 inches minimum length) or plain black or blue jogging bottoms / leggings (no logos) 

• Blue MHA hoodie (optional) or royal blue school sweatshirt 

• Suitable footwear – trainers / plimsolls - not skate shoes as these don’t give the right support 

mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.mounthawke.org/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GDZ2Z66ixMdPiT5Rqy3PFWdUQlExNTlTRkxTSTk5VzVJV1VER0xUR1hHUS4u
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Please name EVERYTHING! 

General appearance  

Hair styles 

• If your child has hair longer than shoulder length it must be tied back for school. 

• Children must not have artificially coloured hair or extreme hair styles such as patterns 

shaved into their hair.  

Make up 

• Children should not wear makeup, including nail varnish, to school.  

Jewellery 

• Children may wear small, plain, stud earrings, and a watch (without camera / internet 

access). 

 

More information is available on our website - Mount Hawke Academy 

 

Social Media 

Remember that we are on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram and following our accounts will give you a 

great insight into everyday life in school. 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Miss Biddick is usually on the 

gate every morning and afternoon too. 

 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend and we thank you 

for all your support over a very busy year.  We all hope that you have a super Summer Holiday too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MHA Calendar 

Friday 18th July FOMHS Colour Run 

Wednesday 23rd July 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 9am 

Ring out for Y6 from 3:05pm 

Break Up for Summer Holidays 3:15pm / Playzone until 5:00pm 

Thursday 4th September 

Children return to school 

Breakfast Club from 7:45am 

Gates open between 8:30am and 8:45am 

mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.mounthawke.org/
https://www.mounthawke.org/web/school_uniform/315269
https://www.facebook.com/MountHawkeAcademy
https://twitter.com/mounthawkeMHA
https://www.instagram.com/mounthawkeacademy/
mailto:hello@mounthawke.org

